
The front gate is now fully operational. 
 
All visitors must be called in to the front gate.  Instructions for obtaining passes and the 
password for the Visitor system can be found on the GIB website greaterimperial.info. 
 
To receive notification of a visitor you must elect that option through the visitor website. 
Many vendors and food deliveries are well known at the gate and their arrival may not 
be announced. You can also register frequent visitors as permanent guests.  The 
system will allow you to send a QR code to your visitors.  Please review the app for all 
instructions. 
 
We ask everyone to slow down when approaching the gate.  The guards will try to hold 
visitors to allow permanent guests to pass, however it is your responsibility to be 
cautious. 
 
Visitors and vendors are responsible for driving safely in our community.  The Sheriff's 
department has resumed regular patrols throughout Imperial so SLOW DOWN for 
everyone's safety. 
 

https://greaterimperial.info/

